
 

 
Message from the Development Office
As this academic year concludes, this will be the final issue of Volume 1 of the Bonnie
Buzz. We will be back with more exciting news and updates when school resumes. Until
then, we wish you all a wonderful summer!

Through the generosity of our alumnae and friends, we have received more
than $20,000 in the fiscal year-end appeal. Our goal for this solicitation is
$25,000. Please help us reach our goal by supporting our Annual Fund before
June 30, 2024.

Donate to the Annual Fund

Isabella Fazio
Development Officer
ifazio@fontbonne.org

Recent Events
 
 

Patricia (Trish) Marx Memorial Scholarship

Fontbonne Hall Academy is pleased to announce the creation of the Patricia (Trish)
Marx Memorial Scholarship funded through the generosity of the Marx Family. This
is a four year full tuition scholarship awarded to a student with strong academic
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credentials and an exceptional moral character. Fontbonne Hall is pleased to
announce this scholarship to Angie Jaya-Cen, a recent graduate of St. Athanasius
Catholic Academy.

 
 
 

Representatives of the Class of '64: Kathy Jaworski, Anna Campanaro, and Joyce Thomas
together with Shannon Rose '24

Dr. Denise T. Askin Spirit Award

Through the generosity of the Class of 1964, Shannon Rose '24 received the Dr.
Denise T. Askin Spirit Award in recognition of her on-going caring and commitment
to friends, school and community.

 
 

 

 

 

Six Flags Trip

On June 6th, Freshmen,
Sophomores, and Juniors enjoyed
a trip to Six Flags Great Adventure
in NJ. The Adventure Club
organized this fun outing in
collaboration with the students, who
were chaperoned by Dr. de
Carvalho, Mr. McKoy, Ms. DiCarlo,
and Ms. Duggan.

 

 



 

Last Day of School

On the last day of school, Fontbonne
Hall Academy's juniors gathered in the
courtyard during last period. They
initiated a countdown to dismissal,
marking their transition from juniors to
seniors.

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Exams

Final exams concluded last week
after a challenging and exciting
academic year. As regent exams
continue, we wish our students luck
and success. We look forward to
welcoming everyone back in
September!

 

 

 
Save the Date

 

 

Athletic
Summer Camps

 
Click here to sign up
Registration Closes on June 30th

Open spots available for Soccer and
Basketball.
Volleyball Session 1 & 2 are FULL.

 

https://www.fontbonne.org/athletics/summer-camps


 
 

August 5th - 9th
 

S.T.E.A.M. Camp 2024
Click here to register
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October 6th

 
Nassau County Reception
Ocean Club
1565 Ocean Blvd
Atlantic Beach, NY 11509
Save the date, invitations will follow

 
 

 

October 15th
 

Florida Reception
Naples, FL
Save the date, invitations will follow

 
 

 

October 26th

 
Homecoming
Reunion Anniversary for 4's and 9's
11AM Mass
12PM Brunch
Pictures and tours to follow
​​Location: Fontbonne Hall Academy

 
Reach out to some of our class reps:



1974:
Patricia Timony Teehan | pattyteehan@yahoo.com | (570) 881-3665

1979:
Maureen Riggs | mriggs11@earthlink.net | (718) 941-0320

1984:
Susanne Tortorella Schiano | susanneschiano@gmail.com | (917) 757-0278

1994:
Emily Cody | emilycody@hotmail.com | (718) 745-3435

Jennifer Uzzi Silverio |juzzisilverio@gmail.com |(347) 524-9471
Amy Delaney Goralnick | amy.delaney@gmail.com |(917) 826-5764

2004:
Lauren Maligno Giordanella | lgiordanella517@gmail.com | (917) 273-9411

 
 

December 12th

 
Fontbonne Christmas Benefit Gala
Gargiulo’s
2911 W 15th Street
Brooklyn, NY 11224
Save the date, invitations will follow

 
 
 

 

Update Your Contact
Information

Click the form below
​Stay Connected

 

 
Donate to

​Annual Fund
 

DONATE

Designate your donation to

the Fontbonne Annual Fund

or ​Scholarship Appeal

 
Fontbonne Hall is anxious

to have every class
represented through

volunteer class
representatives

Please contact
Effie Maldari

Development Officer
maldari@fontbonne.org

(718) 307-5814

 
9901 Shore Road,

Brooklyn, NY 11209
718-748-2244

 
  

Fontbonne Hall | 9901 Shore Road | Brooklyn, NY 11209 US
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